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Time to Play! 
 

Community members are invited to play at the Roxbury Park playground when it re-opens on 

April 4, 2015. Roxbury Memorial Park is one of the community’s most beloved parks in Beverly 

Hills. In addition to a newly rebuilt Community Center and Park, which opened in June 2014, the 

renovated playground features rubber surfaces, innovative equipment, overhead shading and a 

sand and water play area.  

 

“Beverly Hills places a high priority on parks, recreation and community services,” said Steven 

Zoet, Beverly Hills Director of Community Services. “Roxbury Memorial Park is a special part 

of our City’s rich history and an important place for learning, recreation and relaxation. These 

improvements will bring the playground up to a higher standard that is deserving of one of our 

most beloved community parks.”  

 

For more information about Roxbury Park improvements, visit www.beverlyhills.org/Roxbury  

or call 310-285-6840. 
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